
Last date for nominations of Padma Awards - Sept 15th, 2017   

New Delhi: June 1, 2017 
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The process of nominations for the Padma Awards, 2018 is on from 1st May 2017. The last date 
for receipt of the nominations for the Padma Awards 2018 is September 15, 2017. 
  
The nominations/ recommendations for the Padma Awards will be received online only on the 
Padma portal designed by MHA, which is available on the address www.padmaawards.gov.in. 
The Padma Portal gives details of all previous awardees. 
  
Nomination/recommendation will be accepted only online. Nominations received after 
September 15, 2017 will also not be considered. 
  
With the online portal, public at large have been enabled to participate in the nomination process.  
 

http://www.padmaawards.gov.in/

